
Stephen Harper has said that he would like Canadians to decide the fate of the Enbridge Northern 

Gateway Project. 

As a Canadian, I do not believe that this project benefits the Canadian people and our country.  The 

potential of damage to the west coast by far outweighs the financials gains, which will mostly going to 

leave the country in the hands of foreign investors. 

I do not support the Northern Gateway Project in any way, shape or form.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Ryan King 


